

AL WAKRA CAMPUS

Our core purpose is that every young person should gain as much as possible from our school, based on our belief that all learners can, need and want to achieve.

September 07 2023

Dear parents,

Next week, on Wednesday September 13 from 14.30 – 15.00, we will host our first Friends of DBS meeting in school. Friends of DBS is a parent-led group which supports our school in many ways, not only in terms of assisting with key events but also by offering fresh perspectives about how we might be able to secure ongoing improvements with our provision. Any parents who would like to be members of this group are welcome to attend and one of our aims during the first meeting will be to elect parents who will lead the group and indeed the meetings over the course of the academic year.

All schools should always seek to actively involve parents in what they do and how they secure improvements, and DBS Wakra is very outward-facing in this regard. Our Friends of DBS group is a meaningful and impactful component of our school community and I hope to see anyone who is able to attend later this week.

Also coming soon is our ECA provision. Extra-Curricular Activities play a very important role at our school and our teachers pride themselves in providing a wide range of high quality activity sessions for our students. ECAs, which are a vital part of the broader curriculum that we believe is an invaluable aspect to the growth of our students, are due to start on the week beginning September 24 and further information about our provision will be communicated in due course.

In addition, students who commit to getting as much as they can from our ECA offer will also be supporting their own character development against the seven key characteristics which also run central to life in DBS. Teachers will actively look to reward students who seek to benefit from the various activities on offer and it would be very pleasing indeed to see as many of the young people in our care as possible receiving postcards and proudly wearing their character development badges as part of their complete and correct DBS school uniform.

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome them to do so via the email address below.

Yours sincerely,

Steven Miles.

Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus

Proud member of Artan Holding

إحدى شــركات أرتــان القــابـــضة















